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Drug Resources 

 WMDP is just one of many drug resources 
out there for patients. Also referred to as 
drug assistance programs, these resources 
are targeted towards low-income 
individuals who are un-insured or  

       under-insured. Here are some examples:  

 Prescription Assistance Programs 
(PAP’s) offered from drug 
manufacturers 

 Pharmacy drug savings programs or 
discount card programs 

 Non-profit copay and premium 
assistance programs 

 State health insurance assistance 
programs (SHIP’s) 

 

 Resources like WMDP are great options for  

short-term or interim assistance, but 
limitations in our program design make  

long-term assistance challenging (ex: 
inventory woes, limited formulary/types of 
items that are covered, etc.) 

 

 For more information about other 
assistance programs, please see the link 
below:  

https://www.aafa.org/patient-assistance-
medicine-drug-programs#SPAPS 
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Reminder Notice:  

 Dispensing site quarterly reports for Q1 2022 are due Monday, April 25th, 
2022. We ask that every dispensing site completes a report form, even if 
the site has not requested and dispensed any medication from WMDP 
during the reporting window. This helps to ensure we have  

       documentation to support reporting numbers to the legislature.   

 

 

Personnel Announcements:  

 

 Someone’s getting married! Our program manager, Sarah Gilliard, 
is getting married on May 7th, 2022. Her and Fiancé Steven will be doing 
a destination elopement to Yellowstone National Park. All of us at WMDP  

       want to congratulate Sarah and Steven on their upcoming nuptials!  

Site Registration 

will be coming up 

soon.                 

Email reminders 

will be sent in May 

2022.  
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